
GOSFORD HOSPITAL REDEVELOPMENT

CHANGES TO GOSFORD HOSPITAL 
EMERGENCY DEPARTMENT

The Gosford Hospital Emergency Department 
is moving to Level 3 of the tower from 31 May

From 8am on 31 May 2018 the 
new Gosford Hospital Emergency 
Department will open on Level 3 of 
the tower with changed vehicle and 
pedestrian access points from Holden 
Street. 

The current driveway access to the 
existing Emergency Department/
Main Entry drop-o�  zone will close 
permanently. 

All vehicles will use the new 
road access to the newly 
built Emergency Department 
drop-o�  zone.

Vehicles will be able to drop-o�  
patients at the new Emergency 
Department drop-o�  zone and then 
enter the multistorey car park or return 
to Holden Street.

Emergency vehicles will share this road 
and divert to the new Ambulance Bay.

Pedestrian access points to the 
Emergency Department will also 
change. There will be pedestrian 
access to the Emergency Department from Holden Street and from the multistorey car park (to Level 4 then use stairs
or lift). 

Please note further changes will take place from 8am on 30 June 2018 when Holden Street becomes a no-through road. 
This is to allow the construction of the new multistorey car park and its pedestrian zones to and from the hospital. 

The middle section of Holden Street will be permanently closed to all vehicles and work will be carried out to construct 
U-turn bays at both ends of the street.

Vehicle access to the Emergency Department will be via the Racecourse Road (northern) end of Holden Street.  

Follow road signs and allow extra travel time when possible.
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If you have questions about these changes please contact 
The Redevelopment Team – Gosford
Redevelopment Command Centre
Direct Dial (02) 4320 9360 

www.gwhr.health.nsw.gov.au
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